LEGAL NOTICE
OF INTENT TO SELL
 THE FOLLOWING COMMODITIES


The city of Boise City is producing compost from residential yard debris and vegetative food scraps. The compost may be used as a soil amendment, top dressing landscapes, and as mulch.  All compost has been tested and meets regulatory limits for pathogens and is considered safe for use.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The City is now accepting letters of interest to purchase the total quantity of compost produced on site which is not used for city purposes.  The purchase contract will be for a term of twelve (12) months with the option to renew for two (2) additional, twelve (12) month terms. The contract will be for an estimated total quantity of fifteen thousand (15,000) cubic yards. The minimum bidding price is two dollars ($2.00). The contract will be awarded to the highest bidder. 

Letters of interest to purchase compost can be submitted to the Boise Public Works Department, attn. P. McCullough, 150 N. Capitol Blvd, PO Box 500, Boise ID 83701-0500.  Letters of interest must be submitted by October 1, 2019. The City reserves the right to accept or reject any or all letters of interest. Letters of interest will be selected in the best interest of the City.  For questions and a copy of the letter of interest form, call Boise Public Works Environmental, at (208) 608-7136 or a copy may be obtained from the website:  www.curbitboise.org

Published in:  The Idaho Statesman

	Dates:
	Beginning __________, 2019 and continuing through ____________, 2019. 






